
Dear Brother Atiyeh, 

Your are a member ofUnity Lodge #189 AF&AM and we as masons are trying to 

do a better job of keeping track of not only our brothers but also their widows if our 

brother mason has passed away. We are also having more activities that include wives 

and widows of our members. If you are receiving the TRESTLEBOARD you may 

already be aware of some of these activities. If you are not receiving the 

TRESTLEBOARD and wish to receive it please let us know and we will be glad to 

arrange for it to be sent to you. 

In any event, we would be most happy to keep you advised of our activities and 

include you in these activities to whatever extent you may wish. If you would prefer 

not to receive the TRESTLEBOARD or have us contact you please advise us and we 

will abide by your wishes. 
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Herman Kuppler 
Chairman, Communications Committee 
4390 SE Hill Rdl 
Milwaukie, OR 
97267-1619 
503-786-9767 


